North Region Report - December 2012

On September 12", the North Region held a meeting at Deerwood Country Club where McGladrey
presented an education session titled “Fraud Prevention In Clubs.” The meeting was well attended and
the education was very good.

Shortly after the state meeting in Naples, we had our Mid Management Tour stop at Sugar Mill Country
Club with Kevin McDonald on October 12th. While the even was short on attendance, | think it was long
on its benefits as the small group of us were treated to a small group coaching session that all attendees
seemed to get a lot out of.

On November 4™, we held our annual Chefs/Wine Dinner at Sawgrass Country Club. While | missed this
great event, | am told that everyone who attended had a great time at this unique event. F&B Director,
Perry Kenney, and his staff put together a unique where attendees were treated to Hors d’oeuvres on
the beach, a poolside dinner, and then dessert on the beach with a bonfire.

In addition, we have finalized the dates and theme for our annual charity gala and golf event. We will be
having it March 10" & 11" at Marsh Landing Country Club. Sunday evening will feature both silent and

live auctions followed by a casino night.
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